
Surrey School District

Summer School 2024
RF Communications

Are you in high-school and interested in Radio Frequency
Communications? Want to find out about Bluetooth,
Wi-Fi, Cellular and two-way radio communications?

Want to learn the theory behind RF transmissions, the
internal workings of radios, how to communicate using
different equipment and antennas across the city, the
country, the world, and even with the International Space
Station?

This Summer School is for you!

Based at Kwantlen Park School, students will spend 4
hours a day throughout July 2024 learning RF theory and
working with RF communications equipment in a fully
equipped electronics workshop.

Students will also have the opportunity to gain their
Amateur Radio Certification, as well as an Electronics 11
course credit.

This course is a district-wide program, and there are only 24 spaces available. Supported by:

Formore information, and to reserve your place, contact:

Adam Drake at Kwantlen Park School (Teams or email: drake_a@surreyschools.ca)

Course Details: July 2nd - 29th 2024, 12:30pm to 4:30pm weekdays. Award: 4 Credits


